
No. 

previously announced. 

Principal 

NOTICE 

Prncxpal 'vasagar College for Vonzen 

Vidyasagar College for Women 
(NAAC ACCREDITED) 
39, Sankar Ghosh Larie 

Calcutta - 700 006 
Phone: 2241 8889 

Due to unavoidable eircumstances, the internal assessment examination 
previously scheduled for December 13, 2024, has been postponed to 
December 16, 2024. The exam will follow the same time schedule as 

E-mal : office. vcfwC@gmail.com 
offlice@vctw.org 

Dalo. 
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